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TO: Bryce Bishop, City of Salem Planning Division 

FROM: Brandon Pike, Aviation Planner  
Oregon Department of Aviation  

DATE: Nov. 8, 2022 

RE: Oregon Department of Aviation (ODAV) Agency Comments on City of Salem File 
No. SPR-ADJ-TRV-DAP-DR-TRP22-44 

 

 
Thank you for providing the opportunity for the Oregon Department of Aviation (ODAV) to 
comment on file number: SPR-ADJ-TRV-DAP-DR-TRP22-44. 
 
ODAV has reviewed the proposal and prepared the following comments: 
 

1. In accordance with FAR Part 77.9 and OAR 738-070-0060, the proposal is required to 
undergo aeronautical evaluations by the FAA and ODAV. The aeronautical evaluations 
are initiated by the applicant providing notice to the FAA and ODAV to determine if the 
proposal poses an obstruction to aviation safety at Salem Municipal Airport. The 
applicant should receive the resulting aeronautical determination letters from the FAA 
and ODAV prior to approval of any building permits. 

 
2. The height of any new structures, trees, and other planted vegetation shall not penetrate 

FAR Part 77 Imaginary Surfaces, as determined by the FAA and ODAV. 
 

Please reach out if you have questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Brandon Pike 
 
Cc:  Heather Peck, ODAV Planning & Projects Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 




